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May 25, 2008 
 
Administrator 
Drug Enforcement Administration 
Department of Justice 
Washington, DC 20537 
 
Dear Administrator, 

Enclosed with this letter are 5 copies of a Memorandum of Law to go along 
with the Petition for Marijuana Rescheduling that was received by your office on 
May 15, 2008 (see attached electronic receipt for certified mail receipt 7005 
3110 0003 2963 1320).  I have also enclosed a copy of the original petition. 

I spoke with a gentleman at your office of chief counsel that told me I could 
send a memorandum of law along with a copy and proof of mailing so you could 
attach it to the original petition and exhibit. 

Thank you! 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Carl Olsen 
130 E Aurora Ave 
Des Moines, IA 50313-3654 
515-288-5798 




